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Thank you for your generous donation to The Photographers’ Gallery, which
we gratefully received. Your support is incredibly precious to us at the
current time, enabling us te continue to champion photography for everyone
through our education initiatives, our exhibitions and events programme and
our promotion of emerging talent.

The Photographers’ Gallery was founded in London’s Covent Garden in 1971
as the first publicly funded gallery in the UK dedicated to the photographic
medium. From the cutset the Gallery has been instrumental in promoting
photography’s value to the wider world and ensuring its position as one of
our most significant artforms. Over the years we have introduced such
International photographers as Juergen Telter, Sebastido Salgado, Dave
Heath, Rinko Kawauchi, Roman Vishniac, Andreas Gursky and Taryn Simon to
British audiences, whilst also championing the work of UK-based
oractitioners including Martin Parr, Shirley Baker, Zineb Sedira and Corinne
Day.

Censistently pushing the boundaries of form and presentation, and now inits
50 year, The Photographers’ Gallery continues to lead the way in
championing photography for the widest possible audiences with the aim to
increase public engagement with, and awareness of, this universally relevant
and inclusive medium. The precious support by Foundation ARPE enables us
to continue being a driving force of debate and new thinking arcund the role
of the photographic image in society, today as well as in the future.

Education and inclusion is at the heart of everything we do and we pride
curselves on having innovative learning, diversity and excellence at our core.
Thanks to your suppcert we will able to reach new audience and showcase
the power of photography.

We are incredibly thankful for your generous support in our anniversary year
and we look forward to welcoming you to the Gallery again soon.

With renewed thanks and best wishes,

Brety Rogers ORE
lrector, The Photographe

Gallery
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